
 

          September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back and thank you! 

FOSS would like to say a massive thank you to all the children, parents and carers who helped 

fundraise for Shelly Primary School last year, whether you entered a raffle, sponsored your child or 

made a donation. Every ice cream sold, every Christmas card bought and every pre-loved school 

jumper donated helps and together we raised the fantastic sum of £9197.87! 

Below shows you just how you raised this, and a reminder of the events we managed to run, in spite 

of the pandemic. We’re also giving you a break down of how some of the money was spent in 

purchasing new equipment and adding to the experience of  all our children at Shelley.  

We are hopeful that we will be able to run the ever popular discos, film nights and fairs this year and 

we will be in touch soon with news of social events and fundraisers. If you would like to help FOSS 

fundraise this year, in any capacity, we’d love to hear from you. We are always keen to hear your 

ideas and to welcome new members and volunteers. You can catch any of us at the school gates or 

get in touch with us at fosspta17@gmail.com . 

We will be holding our AGM soon, where you can find out more about last years activities and 

financial accounts, hear about the events planned for the coming year and have your say about 

future events and how the money is spent. We will also be advertising for new opportunities and 

roles within the team. Details will be announced soon. 

Did you know, you can raise money for Shelley Primary School every time you shop online? You can 

sign up to Easy Fundraising (a cash-back website) and Amazon Smile for a donation to be made every 

time you spend. It’s quick, simple and free to set up, so please sign up and encourage your friends 

and family to sign up too! Simply click on the links below:  

 

 

We look forward to hearing from some of you soon! 

With best wishes for a really enjoyable school year, 

The FOSS Team 
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https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/supporter-signup1/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=Search%20|%20NB%20|%20Brand%20-%20Core%20%5bE%5d&utm_term=easyfundraising&utm_content=Brand%20|%20NB%20|%20Easyfundraising%20-%20Core%20%5bE%5d&gclid=CjwKCAjw7fuJBhBdEiwA2lLMYWN-87Fxuh5JKTGYcbMAbBGGfwJAy56w88CJUK_OeQhAuUm0PJ8h-BoColMQAvD_BwE
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/gp/chpf/homepage?ie=UTF8&tag=googhydr-21&hvadid=232361766627&hvpos=&hvexid=&hvnetw=g&hvrand=16260081973378868539&hvpone=&hvptwo=&hvqmt=e&hvdev=c&ref=pd_sl_4hqber3wv7_e


 

  



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

HELP OUR SCHOOL,  
HELP YOUR CHILDREN.  

Friends of Shelley School PTA are looking for new members to join our team.  Help improve 
the school by raising funds to pay for special things that the budgets just don’t cover. 

Over the years, FOSS have helped to fund new I pads, new Sports Equipment, Library Books, 
Interactive Whiteboards, House Rewards Experiences, the visit from Santa and we are 

helping to fund the new School Kitchen! 

Get Involved now! 

Please contact us: 

Email: Fosspta17@gmail.com  l  Facebook - @friendsShelleySchool 
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